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External Email 
To Whom it may concern, 
  
In response to this complaint attached and listed below. Our response is as follows: the report filed 
on 5/6/2024 indicated that a $100,000 deposit was made on 3/15 but this was simply a 
miscommunication internally, a contribution from the sponsoring entity of the dxwlalip leaders PAC 
was approved on that date but the deposit wasn’t actually made until 6/5/2024. We have filed 
amended disclosures to correct this reporting error and will endeavor to continue efforts to report as 
accurately as possible. 
  
Ryan Miller 
Treasurer, Dxwlalip Leaders Sponsored by the Tulalip Tribes of Washington 
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